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The West and Southeast REALTORS® of the Valley (WeSERV) announces its support for 

Bridget Binsbacher, running for Peoria Mayor. 

 
WeSERV appreciates Bridget Binsbacher’s service to Peoria and her in-depth knowledge of the issues 
facing Peoria. Her professionalism, understanding of future water needs, and her commitment to 
public safety are important attributes. 

 
When making an endorsement decision, the Association considers a candidate's strengths in 
economic development, transportation, private property rights, economic vitality, housing 
opportunities and building better communities. 

 
"Bridget’s understanding of the Peoria water storage and conservation needs was very broad.  Her 
willingness to learn more about the city’s and Arizona’s water supply and systems along her work 
with AMWA will prove valuable to Peoria in the future. 
 
WeSERV members appreciated her recognition that the city needs a variety of housing product to 
meet the needs of the residents and her willingness to learn more about various housing choices. 
WeSERV looks forward to working with Bridget in the future." 

 
Gary Fenton, 2022 President 
 WeSERV Association of REALTORS® 

 

 
 
 

Learn more about WeSERV at https://weserv.realtor/ 

 
Contact: Liz Recchia - Government Affairs Director  
lrecchia@weserv.realtor 

 


